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Date: Wednesday, 11 December 2024 7:08:28 am

You are required ‘to protect the interests of domestic consumers and small business
consumers in relation to the supply of electricity’ but your plans say otherwise.

Making me pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to the
electricity network is unfair because…

User's Message:

Enter Text: including a component of the new connection capital cost into the network's
asset base means lines charges to all customers increase but these customers do not receive
any benefit from this new connection. The person or business creating the need for a new
connection should have to fully pay for receiving a new network connection benefit.
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